Employee Access to Office Chairs

Dear Colleagues:

To support employee well-being during prolonged working from home arrangements, York has now expanded its support to employees with respect to access to office chairs. For those who do not have access to appropriate office chairs in your home set ups, please speak to your management supervisor/academic leader, to discuss your concerns and determine a course of action.

Additionally, employees wishing to upgrade your home offices will have access to York pricing for your purchases through Staples. This will provide considerable savings for those wishing to make your own purchases of equipment, furniture and other supplies. For more information on how to take advantage of this deal, please visit: https://yulink-new.yorku.ca/documents/20182/92034/YorkU+Employee+Personal+Purchase+Program/e6846 a45-2bc1-4efe-b97b-19c3320841f6.

If you haven't already done so, please also visit the Health, Safety and Employee Well-Being COVID employee resource page to explore tools and resources related to office ergonomics while working from home as well as other health, safety and well-being topics. Please visit: https://yulink-new.yorku.ca/group/yulink/covid-19.

Regards,

Teresa DuCroix Director, Health, Safety and Employee Well-Being